
Have you or 
someone you love 
been diagnosed 
with memory loss, 
Alzheimer’s disease, 
mild cognitive 
impairment, or a 
related dementia?

The programs will be held at PSOP in the coming months. 

Registration is limited and required.  

Call Jodi Gardner at 618-234-4410, ext. 7031 for further details,  
registration and general resources related to memory loss.

Southwestern Illinois College’s Programs 
and Services for Older Persons is seeking 
participants for Alzheimer’s and 
caregiver educational programs. 


